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SWOSU Dawg Days Activities Underway
08.11.2011

Southwestern Oklahoma State University's Dawg Days 2011 is being held in
conjunction with the start of classes on the Weatherford campus.

Many events and activities are planned for SWOSU students. A booklet containing
various information about Dawg Days as well as other activities is available online at:
http://www.swosu.edu/administration/studentdean/dawgdays11.pdf
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